
AWM Patient Portal Changes coming in 2025: 

 

We are excited to announce AWM will be moving to a New Patient Portal in January of 2025. 

 

Our current patient portal will no longer be active on Dec 6th, 2024.    

 

Please note that information in your existing patient portal will NOT migrate to the New 
Portal.   Your full medical record is not impacted by this change as that is still maintained in 
our EMR system. 

 

In the interim any portal communication will need to be handled by calling our Central 
Phones Team @ 315-422-2222. 

 

AWM is excited about this transition as we strive to improve the level of care and patient 
experience, we offer our patients. 

 

-Associates for Women's Medicine 

 


